
March 5th, 1924

Brigadier-General Eric MoCu&ig, 
83 Kotre Dame Street West, 
Montreal.

My dear Erio;-
Attached herewith please find 

a letter from Mrs. Florance Jones.
I know that the 13th has an 

organization which keeps in touch with its old 
members. 7/111 you please ask them to make a report 
on this case, and greatly oblige,

Yours faithfully.


